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July 2023 – Pack-A-Bag Project 
 
 
Investing in the Future: Pack-A-Bag Initiative 
FAMIN Educational and Social Welfare Trust is committed to empowering underprivileged 
children by equipping them with the tools they need to succeed in education. In July 2023, we 
conducted the "Pack-A-Bag" initiative, a project aimed at providing essential school supplies to 
students in the outskirts of Bangalore. 
 
Reaching Out to Schools in Need 
Our dedicated volunteers, Ramesh, Vijay, Shobha, and Reuben, visited two schools: 

 Govt Primary School, Muthugadahalli: In this school we catered to 14 students 
who received school bags, notebooks (single and double line, squares, and four 
line), color pencils, pencils, erasers, and brown sheets. 

 Gowtham High School (Govt Aided), B K Halli (Bandikodeghalli): We 
supported 120 students from classes 8th, 9th, and 10th by providing them with 
ruled and unruled notebooks, geometry boxes, and brown sheets. 

Building Strong Foundations for Learning 
The "Pack-A-Bag" initiative ensured these students have the necessary supplies to actively 
participate in their studies throughout the academic year. This not only reduces the financial 
burden on their families but also develops a positive learning environment. 
 
A Heartfelt Thank You 
The headmasters, teachers, and students at both schools expressed their sincere gratitude to 
FAMIN and our generous contributors. Their appreciation motivates us to continue our work in 
supporting underprivileged communities. 
 
Impact Beyond Education 
The "Pack-A-Bag" initiative transcends the process of education, by equipping children with 
essential supplies, we contribute to their overall well-being and social development. This 
promotes a sense of inclusion and empowers them to reach their full potential. 
 
A Call to Action 
FAMIN's commitment to education requires the continued support of our donors and 
collaboration with government departments. Together, we can create a brighter future for 
underprivileged children. 

We are grateful for the opportunity to make a positive difference! 
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